Dear colleagues
The 13th WCTR - World Conference on Transport Research will be held in Rio de Janeiro, Brazil, from 15 to 18 July 2013, and its preparation is well under way. The WCTR Society and the organizers look forward to welcome you to this conference.
We would like to invite you to submit abstracts for papers to be presented at this Conference. We are keen to encourage presentations of high quality papers from all continents and regions, and on all aspects of transport, and to promote their discussion in a multicultural setting. The best papers will have the opportunity to be selected for a fast track submission to most relevant scientific journals.
The WCTR Society has introduced in this conference an important new initiative for young researchers (who are under 35 on the first day of the conference), to acquaint them with the WCTRS and its conferences, meet colleagues, and to help them enjoy WCTRS conference experience. WCTRS Young Researchers’ Conference will be held on July 14th 2013; it will be free to young researchers who are participating in the main conference. 
The deadline for abstract submission is 30th April 2012, you can find detailed information conference web site http://www.wctr2013rio.com
We look forward to welcome you in Rio.
Organizers of the  XIII World Conference on Transport Research
WCTR– Conference trilingual in English, Portuguese and Spanish, with simultaneous translation
